The Grass Roots

April - 1979

Volume 5 - Number 11

AN OFFICIAL PUBLICATION OF THE WISCONSIN GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENT ASSOCIATION

11

April - Editorial

Here we are starting a new season hoping that this will be the best season yet for all of us.

much to our organization. All the other moves in the state of course receive our best wishes.

We have people in new positions and new faces in our organization. I wish to extend a special welcome to Carl Grasso, whose professionalism will add so

Our new meeting is at Tripoli Country Club and our speaker will be Dr. Hurto from the University of Massachusetts. Dr Hurto did his graduate work under Dr. Tuegeon at the university of Illinois. Your support is needed to make this and every meeting a success, but your presence must be made aware of through a reservation. We have already done it. We stiffed West Bend with 20 meals. We cannot keep doing this to a club and expect them to welcome us back. Let's have some consideration for the host superintendent. His neck is the one that is out on the line.



New Members

The Wisconsin Golf Course Superintendents Association is happy to welcome the following to our membership,

Gene Haas, Superintendent, Blackhawk Municipal Golf Course City of Janesville - Riverside

John D. Wilkie, Assistant Superintendent Merrill Hills Country Club

Daniel McAllister, Mystery Hills Golf Course Green Bay

Also, congratulations to Dave Ward on becoming a Class "A" member.

I will be calling on some of you to write articles for the "Grass Roots". To keep this paper a success local input is mandatory and your cooperation will be greatly appreciated by both Jeff and I.

I also, by way of this editorial, would like to thank Bill Roberts for the great job he has done with this paper over the past two years. He most certainly is going to be missed. Also on behalf of the organization, I would like to thank our past president Wayne Otto, for his leadership and Jeff Bottensek for the valuable time he has given to the organization by being secretary-treasurer. We are lucky to have members like this that care.

See you at the next meeting.